

Dear Principal.

I hope this letter finds you well. It's that time of year again where clubs and societies are recruiting and enrolling for new members. The **Mullingar Town Band** are among these many groups and we would very much appreciate if you could assist us in our **recruitment drive**.

The band have had a very busy Summer gone by, having travelled to the World Music Contest in Kerkrade Holland where they achieved Bronze and Silver Medals for marching and concert competitions against some of the top bands on the continent. To prepare for these competitions they invited to Ireland, long-time friend and American Band Instructor of the Downingtown University Band, Ed Otto for a Band Camp. These are only some of the activities which the band members experience during their membership.

Recruitment for:

BAND AND PERCUSSION - AGE 8+ - THURSDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER - 6PM.

COLOUR GUARD (flags & dance) - AGE 12+ - SATURDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER at 11AM

Both recruits take place in the BANDHALL, MULLINGAR BUSINESS PARK.

Complete beginners welcome.

For more information (fees and class times):

Ph: 086 1999497 /// Web: www.mullingartownband.ie /// Facebook: Mullingar-Town-Band-Celtic-Crusaders

Each year, our biggest numbers for recruitment come from the Primary schools of Westmeath –Thank you. We hope you can assist us again this year by distributing the enclosed flyers among your school students from age 8 and up.

him Mage 10th September 2013

Thanking you.

Kim Magee

Assistant Band Director

086-1999497